
RANGER REPORT 

February 2019 

Hello everyone! 
 

Well winter finally showed up and took our mild weather fishing 
with it! Not to worry we still have good numbers of trout in the 
water, with another stocking on the way soon. March will bring the 
cats and crappie moving and will also be closer to stocking cats 
for the season! We will have the soccer nets up soon, come on 
out and kick a ball around! For you bird watchers, come on out! 
We have blue birds and warblers showing up as have a few wood 
ducks.  

Weekly Creel: Trout 302, Catfish-6 Grand total-308 

Take care and good fishing! 
Ranger Eric 

 

 


